
If you are enquiring about waitlists or registering for a space, please read 
the message below:  
 

As you may know, Treetop Children’s Centre has not been operating since March 13, 2020 as a 
result of the Covid-19 pandemic shutdowns.  
  
After careful assessment of the risks and the operating requirements necessary to ensure the 
health and safety of our staff and the children in our care, the of Board of Directors of Treetop 
Children’s Centre made the difficult decision to delay reopening plans to September 2020.  As 
always, our top priority is the health and safety of children, families and our staff and the 
emotional well-being of children.  
  
The Ministry of Education, Toronto Children's Services and Toronto Public Health have directed 
that upon re-opening, all licensed child care centres must limit the number of children in 
attendance to deter the spread of the virus.  Currently, the attendance must be limited to 
cohorts of 15 individuals, including children and staff.  We expect that in September these 
restrictions will still exist.   
  
Upon reopening, this will limit our ability to serve the families who were already enrolled at the 
time of the closure.  As a direct result, we are unable to confirm new enrollments until further 
notice.   
  
If you are on our waitlist or are a family who is waiting for a Kindergarten or School Age spot 
in September, we will contact you when the space becomes available.  Please note that this 
may take an extended period of time.  Thank you for your patience as we gradually reopen.  

 
 

Kind Regards,  
 
 

Amy O’Neil 

Director – Treetop Children’s Centre 

amyoneil@treetopchildrenscentre.com 


